
 

 

Content Warning: This notification, or pages it links to, may contain information about sexual assault and/or 

violence which may be triggering to certain readers 

TU SAFETY ADVISORY: ON CAMPUS   FIRST DEGREE 

ASSAULT 

Incident Summary: 

On Wednesday, June 30, 2021 at approximately 10:32 AM, the Towson 

University Police Department became aware of an ON CAMPUS FIRST 

DEGREE ASSAULT near the corner of Cross Campus Drive and Tower A 

Drive next to Glen Complex Tower A. 

On Wednesday June 30, 2021 at approximately 10:15 AM, an unknown male 

driving a newer model silver in color SUV (unknown tag) pulled up to the 

victim, shouted a racial slur towards the victim, displayed a dark colored 

handgun and then sped away driving westbound on Cross Campus Drive 

towards Osler Drive.   

Anyone having any information regarding the above reported incident should contact 

the Towson University Police Department at 410-704-4444. 

TU Safety Advisories are posted to notify the Towson University community of on- or off-

campus incidents which may cause concern.  

This TU Safety Advisory has been approved by Charles J. Herring, Chief of Police and 

Director of the Office of Public Safety, and is intended to promote campus security and 

comply with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Police and Campus Crime 

Statistics Act of 1990. 

For more information on how to avoid a crime, both on and off campus, click HERE. 

Contact the TUPD immediately at 410-704-4444 if you become the victim of a crime 

or witness suspicious activity. We are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  

 
 

https://www.towson.edu/studentlife/safety.html
https://www.towson.edu/publicsafety/

